
March 16, 2024        
4:30PM - 7:00PM

310 Prospect Place, Alpharetta, GA 30005

Please email admin@wpmusicacademy.com if you would 
like to audit the masterclass

From the Academy

Past Performance

Happy Year of the Dragon! Welcome back to a new year 
filled with exciting opportunities at WPMA. We’re thrilled 
to announce the resumption of our monthly student 
recitals. If you’re interested in performing, kindly inform 
your teacher. Additionally, explore our sister program, 
Atlanta Festival Academy, which provides students with 
opportunities to participate in orchestras: [link to the 
website] - https://atlantafestivalacademy.org/

Upcoming Events

Atlanta Festival Academy is delighted to announce our first-
ever overseas trip in celebration of our 5th Anniversary! 
This nine-day all-inclusive orchestra camp will take place 
in France’s beautiful and historic Loire Valley. 

  Dates: July 8 to July 17, 2024
  Where: Château Selles-Sur-Cher, Loire River Valley, France

Go to https://atlantafestivalacademy.org/eurocamp/ or
click here to find out more about the camp. 
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Student Recitals
WPMA Alpharetta Campus

December 7. 2023

March 7, 2024     7:15PM - 8:00PM

Sign up with your teacher if you are interested in 
performing in this student recitals.

Location: 
310 Prospect Place, Alpharetta, GA 30005

A total of 67 talented students from WPMA have 
achieved success in winning positions in the 2024 
GMEA All-State Orchestra, Band, and District Honor 
Band. The accomplishment reflects their dedication 
and musical abilities. Credit is given to the WPMA 
teachers for their guidance during the challenging 
auditions. These students will participate in the GMEA 
All-State Orchestra and Band Weekend in Athens, 
Georgia, marking a significant achievement for the 
WPMA community. Congratulations to all the students 
on this well-deserved accomplishment!

Click here to see the list of students. 

WPMA Spotlight

Masterclass  with Professor Sergiu Schwartz 

Congratulations to all students for their wonderful 
performances at last year’s student recital! Thanks to 
parents for their encouragement and support.

All-State Orchestra , Band, & 
District Honor Band


